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TOGETHER WE CAN ACHIEVE MORE 
Respect    Effort    Achieve    Care    Honesty 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

What a busy week it’s been!  

 

On Monday Year 5 visited Brooklands Museum and enjoyed a wonderfully sunny visit. They 

were able to go onboard Concorde. Children and parents were also treated to a 

performance of “Jack and The Beanstalk” by our Year 3 & 4 children. What a wonderful 

group of performers! Congratulations to everyone who took part and many thanks to the 

adults who supported the children. It has been a real joy to be able to invite Year 3 and 

4 parents in to watch the performance. 

 

On Tuesday, teams of Year 6 children from all the Kite Schools came together at Holly 

Lodge and took part in a morning of STEM challenges. It was great to see the scientists 

and engineers of the future in action. On Thursday, some of our children represented Holly 

Lodge at another Kite event: flying Kites together with the other Kite schools to 

welcome Folly Hill School as the 10th school in our academy trust. 

 

There was a sea of blue and yellow on Wednesday as we took part in our Easter run in 

aid of the DEC Ukraine Humanitarian Appeal. We are really proud of the children – many 

of whom ran 5K. They all did their best and enjoyed the run – including some of our 

teachers and the Kite Central staff team. A special thanks goes to our Yr 5 Sports Crew 

children who ran the warm up sessions and supported the children around the course. 

 

The Year 1 fashion show on Thursday was brilliant, what a great bunch of future 

designers we have on our hands! 

 

Have a wonderful Easter Holidays.  I hope you get some chance for relaxation. We look 

forward to seeing you back in school on the Tuesday after Easter. 

 

 

Mrs Dancer, Academy Head 
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Holly Lodge Easter Charity Run 
 

Thank you to those families who have 

already donated. To date we have raised 

just over  

£2000!!! 
 

 If you would still like to contribute, the link 

is below. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/h
ollylodgeprimary 

Club News 
Please check this section of the newsletter every week 
for any club cancellations. (We will not send texts for 
club cancellations unless it is a last minute change) 
 

Upcoming Club Cancellations 
 
*ALL TEACHER RUN CLUBS HAVE FINISHED FOR THE 
TERM.* 
 
Details of clubs for Summer term coming soon… 
 
**Please be advised that if you are late collecting your child 
from their teacher-run club, they will be taken to The Lodge 
after school club and you will need to collect them from 
there. You will be charged the session rate, currently £12.50. 
 
 

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/hollylodgeprimary
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/hollylodgeprimary
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Family Learning Workshops through Surrey Adult 

Education 
Please follow the link for further information on 
booking on to workshops on: 

 Parenting 
 Wellbeing 
 Managing anxiety 
 Understanding children's behaviour 
 Supporting your teenager 
 English for parents/carers as an additional 

language 
 Reading 

 https://mailchi.mp/09d219c6eb2e/family-learning-
733852 
 

Library News 
Thank you to those who have already purchased from 
the Scholastic Book Club Leaflet. All purchases help us to 
earn free books for school! The last date for orders in 
29th of April www.scholastic.co.uk/clubs 
 
If your child has an overdue book, please help them to 
find it over the Easter break or contact 
library@hollylodge.kite.academy to discuss. 
Unfortunately, children are unable to borrow new books 
until overdue ones are returned or replacements 
provided.  
 
If you are having a turn out over the Easter holidays and 
have good quality second hand children’s books 
available, we are always happy to receive donations 
which we can share between the library and classrooms. 

**Upcoming Dates** 
March 
31st Booking opens at 8pm for Pupil Progress Meeting bookings 
 
April 
1st    Last Day of Term (school finishes 1.30pm) 
4th – 18th  Easter Holidays 
19th  Start of Summer Term 
20th – 21st Y4 High Ashurst Residential Visit 
25th  Booking closes for Pupil Progress Meetings at 9.00am 
26th   Pupil Progress Meetings 3.30 – 6.30 
28th   Pupil Progress Meetings 3.30 – 6.30 
28th   Y3 Butser Ancient Farm Visit (Online consent/payment £19.00 due by 1/4/22) 
 

May 
2nd    May Day Bank Holiday 
20th   HLSA Break The Rules Day (details to follow) 
23rd   Choir Young Voices Event at the O2 
25th   Y2 and Y4 Bible Comes to Life Exhibition visit (Online consent/payment £7.00 due 15/5/22) 
26th   Y1 Marwell Zoo visit (Online consent / payment £17.50 due 06/05/22) 
26th   Y6 Junior Citizen (Online consent / payment £9.50 due 29/04/22) 
27th   INSET DAY (School closed to pupils) 
30th May – 3rd June Half Term 
 

June 
6th – 10th Y6 Kingswood Residential visit 
16th   HLSA Father’s Day pop-up shop (details to follow) 
17th   Y2 Windsor Castle Visit (Online consent/payment £15.25 due by 30/4/22) 
25th   HLSA Camp Night (details to follow) 
28th – 29th  Y6 Secondary School Induction Days (Kings and Ash Manor) 
30th   Sports Day (details to follow) 
 

July 
1st    Sports Day Reserve Day (details to follow) 
12th   HLSA Summer Fair (during the school day – details to follow) 
16th   HLSA Happy’s Circus (details to follow) 
 

*INSET DAYS*                                                                             
27th May 2022  
22nd July 2022 (Last day of summer term for children: 21st July) 

New dates added in red.  Further dates will be added in due course. 

https://mailchi.mp/09d219c6eb2e/family-learning-733852
https://mailchi.mp/09d219c6eb2e/family-learning-733852
http://www.scholastic.co.uk/clubs
mailto:library@hollylodge.kite.academy
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Governor Awards 

Congratulations to the following children who had their Governors Awards presented to them for showing 

the following characteristics: 

Respect, Effort, Achievement, Care, Honesty 

RB Henry Plumbridge 3P Louis James 

RL 
Reenie Huetson 

4C 
Natalia Janiaczyk-
Grosvenor 

1P Harry Collins 4S Imogen Hoy 

1R Emilie Bland 5G Dillan Harvey 

2C Alexandra Hanson 5Z Patrick Bridger 

2R Mason Bishop 6L Ruby Agnew 

3K Lincoln Kelly 6T Chester Bromige 
 

 

 

 

 

Bronze Award: Fiorella Crichton, Max Muirhead, Isla Eighteen 

 

Silver Award: Molly Moyle, Gracie Mae Upton, Sanya Singh, Joe Thornhill, Harley Alvaro-Slark, Isla Eighteen, 
April Wheeler, Harriet Kelly, Arabella Hastie 

 

Gold Award: Mia Ross 


